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Kizinek I. In a red field a black hunting horn,
slanted to the right, with the mouthpiece placed to the right and
bent downwards, set at the top with three half silver lilies;
Helmet ornaments: two hunting horns (elephant trunks), each set
with three half white lilies on the outside. It came from Silesia
around 1550, but went out there again after about a hundred years.
The same led the: Kizinek .





Kizinek II







Coat of Arms of Kizinek 1mo (Vol. 5 p. 105)




Coat of Arms of Kizinek 2do (Vol. 5 p. 105-106)



Kizinek 2do herb . The black trunk should be a
thinner corner in the left shield, going obliquely up, on its back
there are three lilies, one below the other as if grown, in a red
field: there are two curves above the helmet and crown, but they
come straight from the crown, on each side the same three lilies,
as well as on the shield. Fern. about the coat of arms. fol . 569.
Approx. volume. 1st fol . 391. Jewelry fol . 57. This coat of arms
was brought from Silesia, where from this house there were people
who had earned in this country to their princes and to Emperor
Charles V: then one of them moved to Poland, from which in Paprocki
's time was Jan Kizinek in matters expert husband, from whose son
Jan also stayed, but he not only had a daughter, Anna, Paprocki :
Baranowski says, however, Jan Kizinek was an advanced man in his
old age in the Duchy of Zatorski , he fathered a son with
Strzalanka , but he was killed young, and his daughters [p. 106]
diagonally with yellow and red chess pieces, six red and yellow
ostrich feathers on the helmet and crown, and he added that he saw
this coat of arms in the church in Szynwaldskie beyond Łasin , in
the window next to Zofia Kęsina , who was behind Samuel Łaski of
the coat of arms of Korab 1594. Taż has another zofia after
Stanisław Kostka, chamberlain of Chełmno .
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